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Dr Roisin Astell

The British Archaeological Association invites proposals by postgraduates and early career
researchers in the field of medieval history of art, architecture, and archaeology. Papers can be on
any aspect of the medieval period, from antiquity to the Later Middle Ages, across all geographi-
cal regions.

The BAA postgraduate conference offers an opportunity for postgraduate students and early
career researchers at all levels from universities across the UK and abroad to present and discuss
their research, and exchange ideas.

Proposals of around 250 words for a 20-minute paper, along with a CV, should be sent by 31st
August 2024 to postgradconf@thebaa.org.

The conference will take place online 28-29th November 2024.
You can find more information at our website (https://thebaa.org/).
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